
JAMES A. FARLEY 

NEW YORK 

October 22, 1940. 

Dear Amon: 

I ,1·as interested in reading the editorial ap­
pearing in the October 15th issue of the Fort Y orth Star -
Telegram and appreciate your thought in sending it to me . 

When are you coming up this way. 
to have a visit with you. 

With best wishes , 

Sincerely yours, 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Forth Worth, Texas . 

~ 

I am anxious 


